
Good Morning, 

We will have double bus routes tonight (Monday, April 22nd) due to after school trip 
schedules. As of now, this is the only time we will need double bus routes this week.  

Please see this week's schedule here: April 22nd  

As a reminder, a survey regarding school operations will arrive in mailboxes around the 
school district this week. If you have any questions regarding the survey or if you don't 
receive a survey in the mail within a week, please reach out to the school and we can 
get a survey to those who need one. We appreciate the feedback as we plan for our 
future.  

We will be offering full day 4K for the 2024-2025 School Year. This offers extra 
opportunities for our students, saves on transportation costs, and hopefully helps a little 
bit with day care needs. The details of what the 4K schedule will look like for next year 
will be shared with 4K parents in the coming weeks. School Registration for next year's 
4K students will be opened in the coming weeks as well and information will be shared 
with those families.  

We have a lot of events prior to the end of the school year but I would like to remind you 
that we will be holding an elementary picnic on May 30th from 11:00-12:00 with 
students being dismissed following the picnic on our last day of school.  

Other Important Dates: 

April 27th: Prom 7:30 pm 

April 30th: Fine Arts Concert 7 pm 

May 1st: Staff vs. Seniors Basketball Game 2 pm 

May 2nd/3rd: Parents'/Grandparents' Days (May 2nd 2 pm) (May 3rd 1 pm) 

May 15th: NHS Banquet @ 6 pm with Scholarship following at 7 pm 

May 22nd: 8th Grade Banquet 7 pm 

May 22nd: Kindergarten Graduation 1 pm 

May 24th: Graduation 7 pm 

Please remember that all extra-curricular events are on our website calendar.  

Have a great week!  

http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/PE3KN7NtGyexDYEK-e7tVw~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRoB5QXP0R1aHR0cHM6Ly9tc2cuc2Nob29sbWVzc2VuZ2VyLmNvbS9tLz9zPVFFT3VQVjJYclRrJm1hbD04MjRiNWI3ZGE0N2U1YWU0NjYxNDFmYjczMTViZTRjODBhYWNhNTA5Njc4Yzk5NTRjMzE5MzNjYjA1YTU2MjJhVwdzY2hvb2xtQgpmIJdgJmYDpBeCUhlzY2htaWR0QGJlbG1vbnQuazEyLndpLnVzWAQAAAAB


Sincerely, 

Beau Buchs 

Superintendent 

 


